
From: michael cuberovic 
Sent: March 23, 2021 3:48 PM 
To: Chad Collins <chad.collins@hamilton.ca> 
Cc: Lyn Folkes  
Subject: Upcoming GRIDS2 Meeting  
  

Dear Chad: 
 
Please vote to stop urban sprawl and encourage using vacant land within our Hamilton urban 
boundary for any future development. Encourage going vertical with the exception of 
properties along our waterfront. 
 
Urban sprawl is bad for the environment and will be a pox on taxpayers as we will have to 
continually pay higher property taxes to sustain everything that expansion entails.   
 
Having developers pay the cost of expansion won't work because they will just pass on their 
costs to the purchaser of their developments. 
 
Warmest regards, 
 
Michael Cuberovic 
Ward 5 
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